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Steven Rappe
PO Box 7354
Nikiski, AK 99635

PERMIT AMENDMENT EXEMPTIO
Mr. Rappe:

On August 10, 2020, the Kenai Peninsula Borough -
approved your application for a material site conditic
tax parcel #013-360-45. Of the 10 acres contained ir
3.4 acres were permitted for material extraction in the
parcel.

Throt'=1 a contracted surveyor, Johnson Surveying
submitted a preliminary plat for subdivision of
21.29.050(A)(9) requires that any further subdivision
conditional land use permit requires the permittee to
a written exemption is granted by the Planning Direc
have determined that the subdivision will not affect tt
on the parcel. An exemption from the permit amend
granted.

If you have any questions regarding the exemption, p
KPB Planner, at (907) 714-2206.
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